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                                                      Year 5 Events 

Dear Parents,  

Macbeth Performance – Wednesday 27th September 

In Year 5, we are really excited to be welcoming the Young Shakespeare Company to the 
school on Wednesday 27th September. They will be putting on a performance of Macbeth, 
which in previous years has been a thoroughly enjoyable, interactive experience for the 
children. This will form part of our English unit; the children will use the performance as a 
stimulus for their own drama and written work based on Macbeth. 
 

The performance, which is being held in the school hall, starts at 1:10pm and finishes 
at 3:05pm. Please note that this will mean that Year 5 will be out slightly later than usual 
on this particular day.  
 

Hartley Wintney – Wednesday 11th October 

As part of our Geography curriculum, we will visit Hartley Wintney to conduct a field survey 

and study an aspect of the High Street. We will travel there by coach during the school day.  

5H & half of 5J* - will leave school at 9.15am and return for lunch at school 

5S & the other half of 5J* - will leave school after lunch and return at 3pm 

If your child is going in the afternoon and travel sickness tablets are needed, please ensure 

that they are handed into the office so that your child can take them before the journey. 

School uniform, including a school sweatshirt/cardigan and normal school shoes should be 

worn. A waterproof coat may be needed depending on the weather.  

If you are able to accompany us on the trip to Hartley Wintney, please indicate this on the 

Parentmail form. We are limited with the number of parents we can take and may need to 

ask some parents to drive and meet us there.  We will confirm either way if we need you 

and teachers will do their best to put your child in a group with you 

* 5J will be split into the morning/afternoon groups, once we know which parents are able 

to help. 
 

In order to make both of these curriculum opportunities possible, we are asking for a 

voluntary contribution of £14.05 which can be paid online via SCOPAY, Cash or Cheque. 

Kindly note, if insufficient funds are received then the trip and visit may not go ahead.  

So much to look forward to! 

Yours sincerely 

Year 5 team 

  

  

 


